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Balance Reported May, 2008

Deposits

Funds Available

Withdrawals

05/07/2008
Scholarships
Jessica Holcomb
Adrienne Gauthier

05/09/2008
TOTY

05/20/2008
Lunches

05/27/08
Gift card for speaker

09/12/08
Memorial/Susan Hopkins’ mother

09/30/2008
TOTY
47 Walmart cards @ $25.00

Total expenditures

Balance on hand

FundsAvanable

Alpha lota Chapter
Delta Kappa Gamma
Treasurer’s Report

October 11,2008

$6023.43

0.00

$6023.43

$500.00
500.00

$ 25.00
25.00

$250.00

$50.00

$25.00

$1175.00

$2550.00

$3473.43

“$603343
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DELTA KAPDPA EAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL
ALDPHA 1I0TA CHAPTER
OCTOBER 11, 2008

The meeting of the Alpha lota Chapter was called to order by President Kathy
Acree. She announced that Sara Gore would be resigning or possibly becoming
a reserve member because she is traveling quite a bit. After this announcement,
Kathy gave the inspirational message.

The following reports were given:

e Copies of the minutes from the previous meeting were distributed, read,
and approved by the group.

s The corresponding secretary read two communications. The first was the
resignation of Peggy McAdams and the second was acknowledgement of
a gift donated in honor of Susan Hopkins’ mother, who recently passed
away.

o Merry Greenwood presented the Treasurer’s Report as well as the budget
for the coming year. The treasurer also distributed membership cards and
announced that she would be ordering pins for those who are interested.

The business portion of the meeting included the following:

o Cathy Schreiber reported that the Alpha lota Chapter of Delta Kappa
Gamma would be mentioned in the program of the Henry County Teacher
of the Year ceremony. Gift cards will be presented to each school's
Teacher of the Year at the program on Thursday, October 16.

e Initiation of new member Deborah Anderson was held. Two other new
members will be initiated at the December meeting.

« President Kathy Acree expressed concern about the challenge of using
both e-mail and the phone tree to contact members. We discussed the
possibility of relying on one more than both.
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New handbooks were distributed and Kathy discussed the corrections that
might need to be made. Members were asked to update e-mail addresses.
She also discussed the fact that we may not need to keep October’s
meeting on the second Saturday because there was no longer a big
conflict with “Sensational Saturday.” The motion was made, seconded,
and approved to move the meeting back to the original first Saturday of
the month.

Kathy reiterated the change of $15.00 to $25.00 for recognition of the
death of a family member.

The following announcements were made:

We will have our silent auction at the December meeting. Come early to
help set up.

Cheryl Goff presented an opportunity for a service project. The library staff
at Kendrick Middle School needs help shelving new books.

Merry Greenwood asked about the interest in ordering nameplates.

The group enjoyed fellowship prior to the presentation by the speaker. Mary
Baker, a newly elected member of the Clayton County Board of Education and a
teacher at the Early Leaning Center at Jonesboro First Baptist Church, answered
questions and concerns about the status of Clayton County Schools.

The meeting closed with a blessing as members enjoyed a wonderful lunch and
fellowship.

Respectfully Submitted,

Donna McDonald
Recording Secretary




